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May 13, 2016 

     

 

Hanz & Heidi Lehrke 

11233 Chisago Blvd 

Chisago MN 55013 

 

VIA EMAIL:  hanzlehrke@aol.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1871 Stillwater Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Lehrke: 

 

This is to confirm that at the May 10th Legislative Hearing, the Deputy Legislative Hearing 

Officer, Nhia Vang, recommended that the City Council deny you appeal but will grant the an 

extension until July 11, 2016 for the use of adding more Class 5 to the parking surface but you 

will need to put some sort of separation between the parking area and grass area (clean 

boundaries). 

 

If you wish to contest to Ms. Vang’s recommendation, you may attend the City Council Public 

Hearing on Wednesday, June 1, 2016 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers/Third Floor. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

Cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Laura Huseby 
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